
 
 
 
 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
 
Decision Record Number 139 
 
This document records a decision taken by the Police and Crime Commissioner, 
together with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 
Decision taken 
 
To continue with discussions and progress the sale of Kettering Police Station. 
 
Details of advice taken 
 
In July 2018, the PFCC supported in principle discussions to take place with 
Kettering Borough Council with a view to disposing of the Police Station. The 
site was detailed as a future disposal on the Estates Strategy and the PFCC 
considered the proposal by Kettering Borough Council to be the most 
appropriate way forward. 
 
Discussions continue with Kettering Borough Council to continue to progress 
with the sale. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Mold 
Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 
20th May 2019 
 
END 


